
 Communication, Energy and Paperworkers Union of Canada 
25 CECIL ST. 

TORONTO, ONTARIO 
M5T 1N1 

_______________________________________________________ 
LOCAL 25 
 
 

 
Security Clearance Check 

 

Recently managers have been circulating a Police Clearance Consent Form and telling 

techs they must sign it in order to perform their duties as technicians.  As a current 

employee of Bell you are not obligated to sign a Police consent form.  Nowhere in the 

Collective Agreement does it state that techs must have a security and/or credit check to 

perform their job. This is a request for new hires only.  This clearance consent form not 

only violates the Collective Agreement, but is in breech of Bill C-6 which is the Privacy 

Act.  This can be brought forward to the Privacy Commission and Bell could potentially 

be brought up on charges.  We are advising our membership that they do not have to sign 

any such consent forms. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Local 25 


